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Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

December 12, 2022
7 pm carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their
participation in our guild. You are such talented quilters and are
always willing to share those talents with others.

At our Dec. 12 meeting we will celebrate the holidays with food
and presents. Our special guests will again be Mr. and Mrs.
Wright. Please bring a sewing related gift valued between $15 -
$20. Drinks will be provided.

Our quilt show was very successful with over 250 people coming
to view your beautiful quilts. I look forward to our next show.

This holiday season is an excellent opportunity to reflect on this
past year while looking forward to the new year of new programs
and speakers. Check out our website for the list of our monthly
activities.

We have been very blessed with new members to our guild. At
our Jan 9, 2023 meeting we will get to know more about our
members.

Have a Blessed Christmas and a Happy, Healthy New Year 2023.
See you at the meeting!

Barb

Program News

November Program – Getting To
Know You

Treasurer’s Report
Michele Deschenes

Beginning Balance: $4112.32
Income: $1071.00
Expenses: $ 390.19
Ending Balance: $4793.13

Community Outreach
Carolyn Gibbons

Thank you for such a great year with
our community outreach projects - You
made it happen.

I will be delivering the placemats to
Senior Life Services very soon and
things for Welcome Baby and Mental
Health after the December meeting. If
you have any projects, please bring to
the next meeting (or sooner to my
house if you would like to!) If you
need any last-minute fabric, batting,
etc., let me know.

Consider taking the position of
Community Outreach Chairman next
year. I will be happy to help you and
give you ideas if you need them. It is
a very rewarding feeling to be able to
share our skills with the community.
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December Birthdays

12/01 Diane Miller
12/01 Margot Salzman
12/12 Adela Dziekanowski
12/13 Casey Knapp
12/22 Patsy Summer
12/29 Jean Ridley

Early January
Birthdays

01/01 Mary Norris
01/01 Barbara Candido
01/04 Dolores Mansell

Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Michele Deschenes
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson

Committees

Community Outreach – Carolyn Gibbons
Comfort Quilts – Doris Leidheiser & Diane Miller
Hospitality – Linda McCloskey
Membership – Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show – Donna Holman
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

Next Month’s Meeting – January 9, 2022

2022 Quilt Show
Donna Holman

The 2022 Carolina Pine Quilters show was a big success. A HUGE thank you to all who volunteered
in any capacity including those that made items to sell in the museum gift shop. We made $500 on
those items which will help immensely in defraying the costs of putting on the show. We plan to
continue to donate items to the museum. So as you make some small items, feel free to bring them
to any guild meeting. Thanks to all those who showed up (including the husbands, children and
outside volunteers) to help take down the quilts. It was completed in record time. It's now time to
start thinking about what you'll enter next year. Everyone is encouraged to enter, no matter your
level of experience. They are all admired by those that visit the show!

Shopping Discount

Because Carolina Pine Quilters is listed on their
website, Quiltfolk magazine sent us a custom
coupon code offering 15% off any order. They
offer a variety of products. Use GUILD24 at
https://www.quiltfolk.com/.


